
Dear Committee Members, 
 
My name is Jadon, and I live in Dickinson, ND.  Please accept my written 
testimony in favor of SB2123. Please consider voting in favor of this 
bill.  Please also consider including all schools and libraries.  After all, 
shouldn't they be expected to follow the same laws set for North 
Dakota's citizens put in place by our Century Code? 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Jadon 
 


